
Woodlands Board Meeting Minutes – April 6, 2013 

 

Attendees:  Deanna Constable, Adrienne Robillard, Arsen Kitch, James Goudy.  Not there: Marc Graves , 
Ed Wohlers, Elaine Coyne.  

Secretary’s Report:  Secretary’s Report was given by Adrienne Robillard on behalf of Ed Wohlers. 
Adrienne indicated there were no changes to the last Board Minutes circulated.  Arsen made a motion 
that we accept March Minutes, Deanna 2nded, motion carried unanimously and Minutes were accepted 
as submitted.   

Financial Report:  Adrienne reported (on behalf of Elaine) that we had 19 paying ads, with a total 
deposit of $741.27).  

Advertising:   Motion to move the deadline to the 10th of the month to allow for more reasonable 
amount of time before deadline to Minuteman. Agreed that we will communicate this to Marc to inform 
advertisers, starting with the June issue.  

Other business: Discussion of the 3 recent City Commission meetings and City Council meeting 
regarding the Safeway development. Reviewed preliminary Survey results – 170 respondents thus far, 
with the deadline of 4/15. Association will share survey findings with the City and Safeway to address 
concerns and interests of the neighborhood after the survey is complete.  

Website Report: James reported that Facebook visits continue to grow. Deanna will view the ‘how-to’ 
videos James made for updating the sites.  

Newsletter Content: We discussed the May newsletter content.   

Next Board meeting to be held May 4th at 8:00am at YV Library. 

Meeting adjourned at 9 am. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Adrienne Robillard 

(on behalf of Ed Wohlers) 

 

 

 


